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The Homebrew Computer Club Newsletter Staff Report will be sent from 
time to time to provide news and information about the newsletter. 

MAILING ADDRESS - Mail for the club and newsletter may now be 
sent to our new address: 

HOMEBREW COMPUTER CLUB NEWSLETTER 

Post Office Box 626 

Mountain View, CA 94040 

Because several publications have listed the Menlo Park address, 
I will continue to check it for mail for a reasonable period of 
time . 
NEWSLETTER - Distribution of issue number 6 was made at the 
August 20, 1975 meeting. Copies were mailed August 21, 1975 
to those on the mailing list but not attending the meeting. 
Total distribution this month was over 300 copies. 

NEWSLETTER QUOTES - Quotations from the newsletter may be made. 
Reference to the Homebrew Computer Club Newsletter would be 
appreciated. If use of a complete article is contemplated a 
brief request would be appreciated so that the author may be 
advised. 

I will be in Mexico the next 2 to 3 weeks but will return to get issue 
number 7 out the last part of September. 

f&/e obert ~eiling, e or 


